
 

 

NOTICE: 4th of July STG Holiday Closure 
 
Dear Business Partner,  
 
In observance of July 4th, our STG Logistics facilities will be 
closed on Monday July 4th. Due to holiday and the high volume of 
imports, exports and IPI cargo, delays should be expected. 
 
STG Logistics is not responsible for demurrage nor per diem 
incurred. Please contact your STG representative with any further 
questions 


